Monday Walkers

A new group of walkers has formed in the village that walk on Monday mornings. This is in response to interest shown at the What’s On in Horning event that took place a few months ago. Other people not able to walk on the Wednesdays because of work or other commitments have also joined the group as well as some regular Wednesday Walkers who like to have an alternative option for group walking on another day of the week. The Monday Walkers start at 10:00 from the village hall carpark and alternate each week to do either a walk in Horning village or drive to a nearby village such as at Ludlam or Neatishead. The walks aim to be around 3 miles long, not long in duration and a very gentle pace so suitable for a wide range of walkers. There is an opportunity to share a coffee after the walks in one of the village cafes.

Horning Wednesday walkers.

The original Horning Walking group has grown in size significantly and now regularly has groups as large as twenty-eight walking with the average size over 20 each week, even during the winter months. It is usually a walk length of between 3 and just over 4 miles with refreshments afterwards, although the size of the group has made finding refreshment venues local to the walk challenging. 
Walks are led by a group member with a group email sent out weekly, usually over the weekend for the following week.
We meet at Horning Village Hall at 09:30 every Wednesday to share transport to the start of the walk which is generally within 30 minutes’ drive. We regularly undertake local walks enjoying introducing each other to our parish footpaths and quiet lanes.
With both groups if you wish to know more, please contact Tony Risebrow 07771534378 or tony.risebrow@gmail.com in the first instance. All walks are free. 
